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                                 /Pastor/ 
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                       /Associate Pastor/ 
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Weekday Masses (in Polish): 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday – 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday – 10:00 a.m. 
First Friday of the Month - 10:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 

Weekend Masses 
First Saturday of the Month – 10:00 a.m.  
Saturday - 5:00 p.m. (English), 7:00 p.m. (Polish)                            
Sunday (all in Polish) 
        - 8:30 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:30 p.m., 7:30 p.m. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
Mon., Wed., Fri., - 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday – 9:00 a.m. 
First Friday of the Month – 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  
First Saturday of the Month – 9:00 a.m.  
 

Sacrament of Penance 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 6:00-6:45 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday: 9:00-9:45 a.m. 
Saturday: 4:00-4:45 p.m. and 6:00-6:45 p.m.                              
Sunday: 8:00-8:15 a.m.; 10:00-10:15 a.m.;  

              12:00-12:15 p.m. and 7:00-7:15 p.m. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism  
Call the office for available date.  
Godparents must be 16 years of age and confirmed. 
They must submit a Sponsor Certificate from their 
parish priest before baptism.  

 

Sacrament of The Sick  
Please call the priest at any time.  
  

Sacrament of Marriage     
Apply one year in advance – marriage preparation 
classes are obligatory. 

                

 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday through Friday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Office Services 
Referral letters and eligibility forms can be requested only 
by active parish members, officially registered at the 
Church for a minimum of six months. Please call ahead. 
 

Parish Registration 
We are an ethnic/personal parish, which means that the 
members of our parish are those who are formally 
registered. The registration form can be obtained from 
Parish Office, church or on-line. Once filled, form can be 
thrown into the offering basket or forwarded to the 
office. Please inform us of any address changes. 
 

PARISH ENVELOPES 
Parishioners who wish to help the Parish financially can 
do so using offering envelopes. Regular users receive 
them once a year, usually in the month of December. 
New ones are asked to contact the Parish Office, fill the 
registration form, and check the “offering envelopes” 
box. 
Contributions for the church are tax-deductible. Income 
tax return forms are distributed to Parishioners at the end 
of January.  
 

Lectors and Ushers Services 
If interested, contact Aggie Gomez (416-292-5707) 
 

Masks are mandatory.  A physical 2 m (6 ft) distance, will 
be maintained. Families from the same household may 
be seated together but must be 2 m from any non-
household members.  
 

Online Masses 
https://www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live/  
www.dailytvmass.com     www.youtube.com/dailytvmass 
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mailto:parafia@sympatico.com
https://www.facebook.com/parafiawtoronto/
https://www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live/
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NOVEMBER 21, 2021     OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE 
 

First reading: Dn 7:13-14.  
Responsorial Psalm: The Lord is king; he is robed in majesty.                  
Second Reading: Rv 1:5-8. 
Gospel: Jn 18:33b-37  
 

  
 

Saturday – November 20, 2021 
5pm. † Anthony LOBO                                                    (R. M. Lobo)                                                                                                          
Prayers of the faithful:  Bernice PEACOCK (70th birthday)                                                                                                                                                                
 

Saturday – November 27, 2021 
5pm.  †† John & Gertrude PINTO                                  (R. M. Lobo) 

Prayers of the faithful: † Thomas D’SOUZA (2nd death anniv.)  
 

 

ON THIS FINAL SUNDAY OF THE LITURGICAL YEAR WE 
CELEBRATE THE GREAT SOLEMNITY OF CHRIST THE KING. 
Kings often receive the finest of things in order to showcase their 
importance. If we want to make Jesus our King, He too deserves our 
very best. We can do this by striving to offer Christ the “first fruits” of 
our time in prayer. When we set aside a portion of everyday for 
prayer, we are expressing the importance of God in our lives. We 
become loving and faithful servants who simply long to be in the 
presence of their master. Let us not try to fit in our prayer after all our 
other commitments are taken care of, but rather, let us schedule the 
rest of our day around our times of prayer so as to give our King the 
very best we can.  
Once we enthrone Jesus as King of our lives, we can then begin to 
serve Him as one would an earthly king. The Lord desires the service 
of charity and sacrifice. St, Rose of Lima says, “When we serve the 
poor and the sick, we serve Jesus. We must not fail to help our 
neighbours, because in them we serve Jesus.” Let us strive to use 
our gifts to serve those in need, and in turn, serve the King of kings. 
 

SATURDAY/SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 24/25 - SOCIETY OF CHRIST 
SEMINARY COLLECTION  
There will be a second collection held today in our church, right after 
the Holy Communion to support the needs of the Society of Christ 
Fathers Seminary in Poland. Thank you for your generous donations.  
 

THIS WEEKEND, WE WILL HOST IN OUR PARISH MISSIONARY 
SISTERS OF ST. PETER CLAVER. Together with the laity, the 
sisters strive to meet the needs of the missionaries throughout the 
world. You can support the work of the mission procuring the Mission 
Calendar for 2022. 
 

SILENT AUCTION 
This is the last weekend for the auction of the painting of Our Lady of 
Hope, which is on display next to the baptismal font. The proceeds 
from the auction will be used to save the so-called "Cathedrals" in 
Kashubia, Ontario. The sign-up sheet is on the table next to the 
baptismal font. 
 

OFFERTORY PROCESSION  
Starting the first Sunday of Advent, November 28, we will resume the 
gift procession. Therefore, we ask the family who ordered the Mass 
intention, to bring the gifts to the altar. Gifts will be displayed next to 
the baptismal font. 

 

               THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
  Khalil Addison Wakim Peacock  

  – son of Rita and Andrew 
             Received today the sacrament of baptism. May the 

           Lord Bless you and shine His light down upon you.  
 

 
Emily Robyn Iman-Peacock 

Jackson Liam Carriere 
Will receive the sacrament of First Communion during today’s 
Mass. Congratulations to you and your families on this special 
day.  May you continue to grow in the grace of God.  
 

OFFERTORY ENVELOPES FOR YEAR 2022 
First batch of the envelope boxes is ready for pick up (last names 
starting with letters “A” to “N”). The remaining envelopes will be ready 
next weekend.  
Please note, that almost all assigned numbers got changed. So the 
usual plea to you Dear Parishioners. Use the 2021 envelopes to the 
end of this year, and as of January 1, 2022 start using the new ones. 
Families, who currently do not use envelopes, but wish to get the set 
are asked to contact our office. All offerings are tax deductible. 
Thank you for your ongoing care and support. God bless. 
 

COINS IN THE OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
We ask families who put coins into envelopes to write the amount on 
the envelope. Often, coins fall out of envelopes and our counters do 
not know the correct amount to book. 
 

REPLACEMENT OF WINDOWS 
The TAMARACK company replaced the windows on the first floor of 
the presbytery. We thank its employees and parishioners who 
supported this investment with their offerings in the spring. 
 

REPAIRS IN WOMEN'S BATHROOMS 
We have recently made necessary repairs in women's bathrooms. 3 
toilets had to be replaced and other necessary maintenance work 
was performed. The cost: $2,915.00. After the work was finished, 
another bathroom broke down, so we are waiting further repairs. 
 

RETREATS at the Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre (1617 
Blythe Rd. Mississauga); 9:00a.m.-3:30p.m. Cost: $40.00 per person. 
December 4 - Advent Retreat – A journey with Mary; 
December 11 - Bereavement Retreat – Journey with Others Who 
Share your Experience. 
Registration: 905-278-5229 or office@qoa.ca  
 

IF YOU MOVED OR CHANGED YOUR PHONE NUMBER 
PLEASE KEEP US UP TO DATE 

=================================================== 
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